
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

MIMAROPA Region
PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE 

Bgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan 
Telfax No. (048) 434 - 8791 

Email Add: penropalawan@denr.qov.ph

MEMORANDUM

FOR The Regional Executive Director 
DENR - MIMAROPA 
1515 DENR by the Bay Building 
Roxas. Blvd., Bgy. 668, Ermita,

November 10, 2022

FROM The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT RDRRMC MIMAROPA MEMO DTD OCT. 19, 2022 RE: 
EMERGENCY PREPAREDNESS AND RESPONSE 
PROTOCOLS ICOW TROPICAL CYCLONE “OBET” AND 
OTHER WEATHER SYSTEMS

Forwarded is the Memorandum from CENRO-Ouezon, Palawan dated November 2, 
2022 informing that they were not directly affected by tropical cyclone “Obet”. However, 
that Office has undertaken preparedness measures for some atmospheric phenomenon.

For your information and record.

For the PENRO:

JIM^JYl'C. VILLAREAL 
Chief, Rpgtuatic n anld Permitting Section 

Iir<marge, Office of the PENRO
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